
September 2014 
 

 
 
 

  
ATTENTION AMBULANCE PROVIDERS: 

During the period March 2014 through June 2014, some hardcopy Ambulance Medicare Part B Crossover 
claims were incorrectly paid by Medicaid in error.  Corrective action was taken to prevent further payment 
issues and affected claims are now being adjusted to correct the payments.  It is possible for a single 
provider to have adjustments appear on multiple RAs until all claims have been adjusted. Any 
overpayments will be recovered from current provider payments. 

The adjustment Internal Control Number (ICN) will carry a weekend julian date.  The first round of 
adjustments will appear on the RA of September 23, 2014 with ICNs beginning with 4229 and 4236. 
  These claims will appear in the adjustment section of the RA, and adjustments will be done weekly until 
all claim corrections are completed.   In cases involving multi-line claims, the entire original claim is 
rekeyed/adjusted for provider convenience and auditing purposes.  Some adjusted claim lines will show 
no difference between the original payment and the adjusted payment. We apologize for any 
inconvenience this has caused providers. 

 


